
Secretary’s Report  

LSRUR AGM May 2018 

Another season draws to a close and as a society we have had a very good season. With GDRP 

looming very close as a committee we are looking at the best way to protect your data, and ensure 

you this is in hand. 

The ticket sales for the Autumn Internationals were slow but we sold out of our allocation of Six 

Nations tickets, showing a small profit. We also managed to more way International tickets which is 

unusual but an added bonus, the ticketing allocation is due to change in 2020, we will strive to keep 

or increase our allocation. 

We now also get a return on tickets sold by the RFU outside the price banding, so we should be able 

to show a better profit overall on ticket sales. 

On discipline, we were slightly down before Christmas with a sharp increase after the break, it is still 

important for us to receive reports as soon as possible, but within 24 hours as the player dismissed 

cannot play until he appears before a panel, whether guilty or not. 

All in all at the end of my 13th year as Secretary of LSRUR its been a great year again and I look 

forward to welcoming you to the AGM on 21st May at Vipers RFC  

 

John Hill 

Hon. Secretary 


